
 

Happy New Year!     We hope you have an amazing break full of rest, great memories, 

and lots of fun.  The staff are excited to welcome your kids back on January 6th, and 

dive into more great learning.  It will be nice to settle into a month with fewer 

interruptions than December saw, and get into the flow of setting new goals and 

working towards them.   

The new year is a great time to visit gratitude and this can start with the conversations 

you have with your children at the end of their day.  Instead of asking, “What did you do 

today?”, or “What did you learn today?” (to which they always say “nothing” or “I don’t 

know”).  Ask them things like, “What was the best part of your day?”, “What was 

something that was hard for you today?”, and “How did you manage through the hard 

moment”.  These questions build critical thinking, communication, focus on resilience 

and build confidence in problem-solving.   

Finally, a message about parking.  PLEASE do not park on the medians in the front 

of the school, on either side of View Street.  I cannot stress this enough.  Our students 

use these as walkways and we need to all be mindful of their safety.  Also, PLEASE do 

not pull into the staff parking lot to drop off students.   This is for staff only and it 

impacts the safety of our students walking to school and cutting through the parking 

lot…..even if you are being careful.  I appreciate your help and cooperation with this.  

      Ms. DeRosa, Principal of Bayview 

School-Wide Dates to 

Remember: 

• Jan. 6 —First Day of 

School 

• Jan. 8—PAC Meeting 

5:30 pm 

• Jan. 17—Pizza Forms 

Due 

• Jan. 22—Fire Drill @ 

9:15 am 

• Jan. 24—Pizza Day 

• Jan. 29– Bottle Drive 

drop off 

• Feb. 3—Pro-D Day—
no school 

• Feb. 4—Pro-D Day— 
no school 

• Feb. 17– Family 
Day—no school 

• Mar. 15-30—Spring 
Break—no school 

 

 

Principal: Ms. Sue DeRosa 

Vice Principal: Mr. Neil Varner 

Secretary: Mrs. Jody Lennox 

Phone 250-754-3231.  Fax 250-754-2336.  
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Recognition  

A HUGE thank you to 

our Bayview PAC for 

organizing and 

running the 

Christmas Store & 

Bake Sale.  Our kids 

are lucky to have 

such a dedicated 

group of parents. 

January  

2025 



 

December “Caught you Beeing” winners!! 

 

Tasneem (Div. 7) - Being helpful 

Bibi (Div. 9) - Being a hard worker 

Sadal (Div. 7) - Being a team player 

Carson (Div 5) - Being cooperative 

Demian (Div. 3) - Being cooperative 

Maria (Div. 4) - Being a leader 

Nels (Div. 2) - Being a hard worker 

Silas (Div. 1) - Being cooperative 

Felix (Div. 10) - Being persistent 

Mohammad (Div. 8) - Being a leader 

Lulu (Div.8) - Being a leader 

Suhrab (Div. 6) - Being a team player 

Hussain (Div. 9) - Being cooperative 

Majude (Div. 10) - Being a leader 

Sophia (Div. 1) - Being a hard worker 

Bentley (Div. 4) - Being cooperative 

Taline (Div. 3) - Being adaptable 

Jazzlyn (Div. 2) - Being kind 

Brayden (Div. 8) - Being helpful 

 

Keep Beeing Awesome!! 

BOTTLE DROP-OFF 

Please mark your calendars for our Bayview Drop-Off 

Bottle Drive which will take place on Wednesday, 

January 29th.   Bottles and cans can be dropped off 

at the front of the school 

between the hours of 8:30 

am—11:00 am. The pro-

ceeds of the bottle drive will 

go towards supporting our 

students in their sport pro-

grams and field trip costs 

throughout the year.  SAVE 

YOUR BOTTLES! 


